
Carmel Elementary’s ESE program hosted our parent’s night out 

on December 8th.  Our children were very excited to join us for a 

fun‐filled evening while their parents were out shopping, enjoy‐

ing a nice dinner, or relaxing at home!  

The children enjoyed some pizza and drinks to start off the even‐

ing! AŌer we finished with dinner, the children started watching 

the Polar Express. During the movie each child received a cup of 

hot cocoa & a cookie!  

The children loved being able to have extra Ɵme to hang out with 

their friends. We are all very excited to plan our next parent’s 

night out! 

Parent’s Night Out! 

Alyssa Holsten, Site Supervisor 

One of our most voted clubs for this ten weeks was rainbow 

looms! If you don’t know what rainbow looms are, I’m sure 

your child could tell you all about them. With all the differ‐

ent color rubber bands, the children are able to weave 

these together to make necklaces, bracelets, and rings.   

The children at Carmel ESE enjoy making these and then 

giving them out to their friends!  This club is so popular 

when the children get called to go home, they ask their par‐

ents if they can stay a bit longer!  

We have also added this club to our AM program starƟng 

on January 9th!  

Rainbow Looms! 

Alyssa Holsten, Site Supervisor 
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